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TRAFFIC DELAYS HIGH STREET BRIDGE 

OAKLAND/ALAMEDA, CA – On Monday, November 13, 2017, the Alameda County Public 
Works Agency will be performing routine maintenance on the High Street bridge.  During 
this planned maintenance, the bridge will be closed for several short periods of time between 
the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. to replace the center lock.  These temporary closures 
will be 15 minutes or less, and will not exceed four closures throughout the day.  The 
contractor will watch traffic flows to minimize impacts to peak traffic flows. 
 
Motorists should expect some temporary delays on the High Street bridge.  To avoid these 
delays, motorists may want to use alternate routes. 
 
When travelling through the work zone, motorists are encouraged to exercise caution and 
adhere to all traffic regulations, and use extra caution around personnel and equipment. 
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